2703

The Board of Fire Commissioners, District #2, Gloucester Township, held a Workshop in the Chews
Landing Fire Station on Tuesday, October 6, 2020 at 7:30 pm.

Chairman Genzel opened the meeting at 7:33 pm with the flag salute and acknowledgement of the
meeting being held in accordance with the Open Public Meeting Act.

Roll Call: Genzel —Present Evans — Present Reichert — Present Donahue — Present Grady — Present
Also present was Administrator Robb and Chief Millisky.
The Commissioners discussed the topics listed on the attached agenda prepared by Administrator Robb.

Commissioner Grady expressed his opinion that the Social Networking and Digital Imaging policies to be
adopted by the Board of Fire Commissioners should apply only to the career staff, and that it should be
up to the fire company to adopt policies pertaining to their members. Discussion followed with
acknowledgement that the policies affect all aspects of the organization and it would not be practical to
have separate policies. It was also noted that fire company members were given the opportunity to
comment on the policy and that edits were made to accommodate some of their concerns. It was also
noted that Chief Millisky and President Koehler are in favor of the policy and agree that it should be
adopted. At the conclusion of the conversation Commissioner Grady he agrees that the Board should
adopt the policies but feels the fire company should endorse them.

The commissioners then worked on the 2021 budget. Commissioner Grady suggested consideration be
given to a 2% raise for the commissioners. Chairman Genzel said he was not in favor of increasing the
stipends at this time.

Motion by Evans, 2" by Reichert to Adjourn at 8:50 pm. Motion Carried

Submitted by Administrator Robb.
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